
Earl Bales Community Centre - Construction Work 

We're making changes to serve you better! 

 



The City of Toronto is expanding and enhancing the Earl Bales Community Centre to improve facility operations 
and services to the community. The construction work is commencing in June 2017, and anticipated to be 
complete by early summer 2018. 

The facility will remain closed during the construction period. To minimize the impact of the work, the City has 
relocated as many recreation programs as possible. 

The scope of work can be summarized as follows; 

New Gymnasium Addition 

Program 
• Gymnasium  

-1 full basketball court 
-2 half court basketball courts 
-3 badminton courts 

• Gymnasium storage room 
• Family change room 
• 2 universal washrooms 
• Glazed public lounge area 

Building Features 
• Expansive windows 
• Natural light 
• Views of the park and playground 
• Sustainable "cool roof" 
• Storm water diversion that recharges the ground water 



State of Good Repair Upgrades 

Building Envelope 
• Replace existing windows 
• New barrier free entrance doors 
• New skylight 
• Refinish the existing wood canopy 

Interior Renovation 
• Kitchen upgrades 
• Renovate washrooms 
• New barrier free drinking fountain 
• New movable partition 
• New exist door at multi-purpose room 
• New flooring in the main hall and multi-purpose room 
• New paint in some areas 
• Mechanical equipment upgrades 
• New energy efficient lighting 
• Life safety device upgrades 

 

For more information please contact: 
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